
                                       
                                      
   

 
 
 

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
‘Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility’ 

 

 

Tuesday 15th October 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Design a Christmas Card Project 

 
This term we are once again participating in the ‘Design a Christmas Card Project’ run by Cauliflower 
Cards.  
 
The project aims to encourage pupils’ creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school. 
Each year your generous and early ordering helps to generate even more funds for our lovely school.  
 
Your child has been creating his/her own design for a Christmas Card that can be professionally printed 
to produce Christmas cards, gift labels and mugs. Not only would it be very exciting for your child to see 
his / her work as a finished printed product, the cards themselves are great for sending a more personal 
greeting to friends and family at Christmas!  
 
The card designs will be available to view at the Teacher Consultation Evenings being held on Tuesday 
22nd and Thursday 24th October. The order form will be in your child’s book bag / school bag on Monday 
21st October.   
If you are unable to attend the Teacher Consultation evenings, please speak to your child’s class teacher 
to view the card your child has designed.  
 
The deadline for ordering the cards is midnight on Monday 4th November 2024 and orders and 
payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order form. Please 
refer to your order form for further instructions. Each order form must be unique so please do not 
photocopy the form for other members of your family. You can get extra copies from school.  
 
These forms will need to be returned no later than Tuesday 5th November 2024. Please note the 
artwork is due to be collected by Cauliflower Cards on Wednesday 6th November and we cannot send 
off your child’s artwork without these forms.  
 
Thank you so much for your support with this project, the children always enjoy creating their artwork 
for this project and it helps raise funds to support all our children in school. 
 
Kindest regards,  

 
Mrs Susan Flavell 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosaleen Beaver PGCE BA (Hons) 

 
Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk          

Website:  www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk 
                                              

Blandford St Mary CE Primary School 
Birch Avenue 
Blandford St Mary, Dorset DT11 9QD. 
Tel: 01258 453331 
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